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Literacy 

We will be focusing on a book this 

half term related to our topic of 

Africa. We will be making 

predictions based on what we have 

read, looking at the features of a 

letter in order to write our own, as 

well as creating our own poems and 

rhymes. 

Geography 

 We will be learning about the four countries 

that make up the UK and the three main seas 

that surround the UK. We will then move on to 

compare England to Africa. 

 

History 

This term we are learning about our locality we 

will be looking at aerial photographs to see how 

our locality has changed.  

 

Numeracy  

We will be continuing our White Rose scheme of learning. This includes place value to 100, measurement 

and money and time. 

 

ICT  

We will continue to follow the ‘Purple Mash’ 

scheme of work. We will be looking at the 

module ‘Coding’. Children will be given a code 

to copy, read and understand and learn to 

debug. 

 

PE We will be developing our skills in Athletics.  

P.H.S.E  

We follow the ‘JIGSAW’ scheme and 

will look at the theme ‘life cycles’. 

This includes children being able to 

say how they have changed in their 

life time and how they will change as 

they grow. We will also look ahead to 

our transition into year two.  

 

The Magic Bojabi Tree 

D&T 

This half term we be focusing on 

‘healthy eating’. This includes 

understanding a healthy diet and 

designing and making a healthy snack. 


